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Passing LD 511 would be a great benefit to the communities the bike trail would go 
through providing opportunities for Maine citizens and visitors alike to enjoy the 
outdoors with a safe place to walk and bike. As someone who loves to bike without 
worrying about car traffic this is a great legislative action for the people 


